
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO 

RIMBEY AND AREA RESIDENTS 

  

 

 

Our annual Mass registration event for all organizations 

and groups has been cancelled for this year. Sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

If you would like your information posted on our Facebook 

page please email it to programs@rimbey.com 
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